
 

We love 2015….. So far! 

2015 may be the Chinese year of the Goat/Sheep but it is already proving the 
HopkinsLongworth year of new business! 

We are loving this New Year and not sure how it has got to be mid February so swiftly…. 

So far 2015 has seen new clients – household brand names as well as more boutique 
businesses engaging us on UK and international searches which is fantastic and a true 
testament to our trusted relationships. 

Never one to rest on our laurels we continue to work hard focusing on our wonderful 
longstanding clients, great candidates and are really delighted that we are seeing these 
super results. 

We have a busy pipeline and some interesting events coming up – including a Leadership 
Seminar at the end of April being run by our partners ‘Lloydmasters – the alternative 
consultancy’. 

If you are a senior business leader interested in developing your skill set do contact us or 
Lloydmasters directly for further information about this invitation only event. 
http://www.lloydmasters.com/ 

Hope 2015 is working out well for you too? 

If you are looking for any help with senior recruitment or consultancy please don’t hesitate 
to contact me direct on +44 (0) 7733 161 110 or sarah@hopkinslongworth.com 

Sarah Hopkins, Director, HopkinsLongworth Executive Search 
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